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Court approves Wridgways shareholder meeting to consider Santa Fe Holdings Ltd proposal 

19 October 2010 

Wridgways Australia Limited (Wridgways) announces that the Federal Court of Australia today 

approved the convening of a meeting of Wridgways shareholders to consider and vote on the 

proposed Scheme of Arrangement under which an Australian wholly-owned subsidiary of Santa Fe 

Holdings Ltd, Santa Fe Moving & Relocation Services Australia Pty Ltd, will acquire all of the issued 

shares in Wridgways. 

The Scheme Meeting will be held at 11.30am on Thursday, 25 November 2010 at 

PricewaterhouseCoopers, Level 10, Darling Park Tower 2, 201 Sussex Street, Sydney, New South 

Wales. 

Information relating to the Scheme of Arrangement, including the notice convening the Scheme 

Meeting and an Independent Expert’s Report, will be included in the Scheme Booklet which will be 

mailed to Wridgways shareholders following registration of the Scheme Booklet with the Australian 

Securities and Investments Commission (ASIC) and lodgment with the Australian Securities Exchange 

(ASX). 

A further announcement attaching the Scheme Booklet will be made by Wridgways to the ASX 

following registration of the Scheme Booklet with ASIC. 

 

 

 

For further information, please contact:  

Des Stickland, Managing Director, Wridgways on +61 417 258 372; or 

Graham York, Tulloch Corporate Finance Pty Ltd on +61 407 220 867. 

 

 

 


